
 

 

 

Participation in the “12th Annual Greek Roadshow” 

 

EL.TECH. ANEMOS’ management would like to inform the investors’ community that the 

company participates in the “12th Annual Greek Roadshow”, being organized by Athens Stock 

Exchange in London on September 20th and 21st, 2017. The relevant presentation has been 

posted on the company’s web site (www.eltechanemos.gr) and is attached to the present 

announcement. 

 

Kifissia, 20th September, 2017 

http://www.eltechanemos.gr/

